
Jamestown Charter Township Park Planning Committee 
Unofficial Minutes January 20, 2022 

 
  
FYI for those that could not attend the meeting last night. 
  
The meeting went well. The decision was made to have Progressive do the amenities with Vriesman and 
Korhorn do all of the civil work. We will be meeting with both firms in the next week or so to confirm 
what each company will be responsible for. This meeting will be held during the day if you are interested 
in attending. 
  
The committee will be meeting on February 3 and 17. The 17th will be our normal meeting and will 
discuss the amenities for the park with Progressive. The meeting on February 3 if for the committee to 
create a list of amenities we would like in the park.  
  
Also, it was decided to go with a country farm theme for the park. 
  
If anyone has any questions, contact me. 
  
Thank you,  
Jim Ondersma 
 


